
 

 Author Visit! 

This week we had a visit from the author, Paul Westmoreland, 
who talked about what it is like to be a writer. He also talked 
about his two books: ‘Rudy and the Wolf Cub’ and ‘Rudy and 
the Monster at School’ Look out for pictures on social media! 

YEAR FOUR 

Next Week ... 

IT’S SPORTS DAY! 
Sports day for YR 3/4 will be on Friday morning starting at 

9:15 am and finishing at approximately 11:45 am. 

This week… 

In Topic, we have been looking at sandwich making. We began 
with research about food that we could use and how it is 
grown, reared or caught. Next, we moved onto practising the 
skills we would need to make the sandwich:  cutting, peeling 
and grating. The children then tasted all the prepared ingredi-
ents. Finally, we designed a sandwich we will be making next 
week! 


